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Lead agencies may include 15 hardcopies of this document when submitting electronic copies of Environmental Impact 
Reports, Negative Declarations, Mitigated Negative Declarations, or Notices of Preparation to the State Clearinghouse 
(SCH). The SCH also accepts other summaries, such as EIR Executive Summaries prepared pursuant to CEQA Guidelines 
Section 15123. Please include one copy of the Notice of Completion Form (NOC) with your submission and attach the 
summary to each electronic copy of the document.

SCH #:

Project Title:

Lead Agency:

Contact Name:

Email: Phone Number:

Project Location:

Project Description (Proposed actions, location, and/or consequences).

Identify the project’s significant or potentially significant effects and briefly describe any proposed mitigation measures that
would reduce or avoid that effect.
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If applicable, describe any of the project’s areas of controversy known to the Lead Agency, including issues raised by
agencies and the public.

Provide a list of the responsible or trustee agencies for the project.
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	Project Title: Holly Road and Fremontia Road Residential Development
	Lead Agency: City of Adelanto 
	Contact Name: James Hirsch, Planning Consultant
	Email: JHirsch@ci.adelanto.ca.us
	Phone Number: (760) 246-2300 ext.11190
	Project Location: Adelanto, San Bernardino California
	Project Description: The proposed project would involve the development of 38 rental (residential) units within a 4.76-acre site located on the northwest corner of Holly Road and Fremontia Road. The project site is currently vacant and undeveloped. The residential units would consist of 32, two-bedroom units and 6, three-bedroom units. Each unit would be provided a private patio area that would range from 165 square feet to 180 square feet. A common open space area that would include a pool, playground, and picnic area would be centrally located in the development. The individual units would include an enclosed two-car garage. In addition, a total of 23 guest parking spaces would also be provided. The project would also involve the construction of a 26-foot-wide interior private street that would provide two curb cuts with the north side of Holly Road. Both of these driveways would be gated. Sanitary sewer and water service would be provided to each unit. The corresponding General Plan Amendment is (GPA) 21-03, Zone Change (ZC) 21-03, Land Development Plan (LDP) 21-33. The Assessor Parcel Number (APN) is 3128-201-017
	Project's Effects: The project would not involve the disruption or damage of the existing environment that would result in a loss of farmland to non-agricultural use or conversion of forest land to non-forest use because there are no agricultural uses or protected forest lands within the proposed project site
	Areas of Controversy: 
	List of Agencies: 


